
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 19-00302 City Council Workshop 6/17/2019

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM:    City Council President Andy Terhaar

SUBJECT:

REVEAL OF FINAL WATERFRONT PLAN BY THE LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE FIRM SCAPE

REQUEST:

The City Council receive a presentation from the landscape architecture firm SCAPE to reveal the final
waterfront plan.

SUMMARY:

SCAPE is a landscape architecture firm who was hired to look at the City’s waterfront property and develop a
possible plan for its use.

After five plus months of review, planning and public engagement, this workshop allows SCAPE to reveal its
final waterfront plan to the City Council.

PRIOR ACTION:

January 2019 - SCAPE began the Pensacola waterfront review

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: Yes

Page 1 of 1


